
Readmit 

Students who previously applied, were admitted and attended Salem State University as a degree 
seeking student, regardless of attending another institution subsequently, is considered a readmit. Please 
visit the academic advising website for further information. 

A student who has previously applied and been accepted to Salem State University, who did not choose 
to enroll, and would like to apply again should apply through the admissions office 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact the advising office at 978.542.7049. 

 

http://www.salemstate.edu/academics/18752.php
http://www.salemstate.edu/admissions/http/www.salemstate.edu/admissions/undergraduate.php

